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Joslin, Richard R - DNR

From: Julie Brey <jbrey@cedargrovewi.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 02, 2017 5:00 PM
To: 'Ken Ebbott'; 'Jere Ebbers'; Joslin, Richard R - DNR; tberlin@woodenwashtub.net
Cc: 'Dillon Plamann'
Subject: RE: Dutch Cleaners First Quarter Sampling Results Sump Discharge
Attachments: Letter 20170502 Fehr Graham.pdf

Hello ~ 
 
Attached is the letter from the Village of Cedar Grove regarding changing the quarterly monitoring 
and sampling to an annual basis. 
 
Thank you! 
 
Julie Brey 
 
 
Elected Officials and Members of Village Committees: in order to comply with the Open Meetings 
Act requirements, please limit any reply to only the sender of this electronic communication.  
 
Kindest regards, 
 

Julie M. Brey 
 
Village of Cedar Grove 
Clerk/Treasurer 
22 E Willow Ave / PO Box 426 
Cedar Grove WI 53013 
P (920) 668-6523 
F (920) 668-8597 
 

From: Ken Ebbott [mailto:kebbott@fehr‐graham.com]  
Sent: Thursday, April 13, 2017 5:53 PM 
To: Jere Ebbers <ebbyjer@yahoo.com>; Richard.Joslin@wisconsin.gov; tberlin@woodenwashtub.net; 
JBrey@cedargrovewi.com 
Cc: Ken Ebbott <kebbott@fehr‐graham.com>; Dillon Plamann <DPlamann@fehr‐graham.com> 
Subject: Dutch Cleaners First Quarter Sampling Results Sump Discharge 
 
All,  
 
Attached is the quarterly sanitary discharge report for the former Dutch Cleaners site in Cedar Grove, WI. The sump 
was measured and sampled on April 10, 2017. 
 
The results are similar to the past 17 sample events, with minimal detections of VOCs.   
 
Included in this report is a request to reduce the sampling frequency to once annually.  Please review and give me a 
call if you have questions.  We look forward to hearing from you with a response.   
 
 
Thank you, 
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Ken  
 

KENDRICK EBBOTT  I  P.G.  Branch Manager  
Fehr Graham – Engineering & Environmental 
 
1237 Pilgrim Road 
Plymouth, WI  53073 
P: 920.892.2444 
C: 920-980-4231 
F: 920.892.2620 
www.fehr-graham.com 
 



May 2, 2017 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

Fehr Graham 
1237 Pilgrim Road 
Plymouth, WI 53073 
Attn: Kendrick Ebbott, P.G. 

Village of Cedar Grove 
22 E Willow Ave I PO Box 426 
Cedar Grove WI 53013 
920-668-6523 
920-668-8597 FAX 

Sanitary Discharge Report- Notification of Groundwater Chemistry Conditions 
Former Dutch Cleaners, 403 S Main St, Cedar Grove WI 

The Village of Cedar Grove is in receipt of your letter dated April 13, 2017 regarding changing the 
quarterly monjtoring and sampling to an annual basis of monitoring and sampling. 

The Village Board of Cedar Grove met on Monday, May 1, 2017 and discussed this issue. Based on the 
low levels and the WDNR agreement that less frequent sampling is acceptable, the Village Board of 
Cedar Grove is in agreement with the change in monitoring and sampling to annually. 

lfthere are any questions or anything else is needed, please contact our office at (920) 668-6523. 

Thank you! 

Kindest regards, 

lie M ~rey !18 
illage of Cedar Grove Clerk/Treasurer 

CC: Mr. Richard Joslin, WDNR - via email only 
Mr. Jere Ebbers, Responsible Party - Former Dutch Cleaners - via email only 
Mr. Tom Berlin, Property Owner - via email only 


